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Your email refers to the 24 May 2022 meeting of the Arthur’s Pass Association, at which a 
DOC staff member advised that tail transmitters were being used to monitor the birds in the 
Arthur’s Pass mitigation project. However, this was incorrect information provided in error. 
Tail transmitters were initially considered for the project, but DOC decided to use longer-life 
backpack units instead, which are more reliable.  
 
You are entitled to seek an investigation and review of my decision by writing to an 
Ombudsman as provided by section 28(3) of the Official Information Act. 
 
Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed documents 
may be published on the Department’s website. 
 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

Hilary Aikman 
Director Operations Issues and Programmes 
Department of Conservation 
Te Papa Atawhai 
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Table 1 - Schedule of documents  
 
Item Date Document description Decision 
1 March 2022 Research Plan: Kea risk mitigation and 

monitoring for Arthur’s Pass west and 
central Westland during 2022 DOC & 
OSPRI aerial 1080 operations 

Released in part 
 

 
 




